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From... The Very Revd Nicholas Papadopulos, 

Dean of Salisbury

 

The Revd Lorraine Dobbins is the 

Vicar of St Francis, Littlemoor, 

Weymouth. Their Vision 

Statement says “We aim to relate 

to people meaningfully in the 

community”.  How does that work 

in practice? 

Amen 

Go For It!



Bishop John Gladwin, former 

Bishop of Chelmsford, visited our 

Diocese in March to conduct an 

interim review into our Diocesan 

Vision and Programme Renewing 

Hope - Pray Serve Grow. 

He has now submitted his report 

and our Diocesan Secretary, 

David Pain, re"ects on its 

conclusions.

You can read Bishop John’s 

Report at  

http://bit.ly/reviewinghope.

The deadline for feedback is 5 

July.

Reviewing Hope David Pain, 
Diocesan Secretary

Wanted: Photographers Who Love Our Countryside!


